for Website

SALWAN PUBLIC SCHOOL, RAJENDRA NAGAR, NEW DELHI SUBJECT: Summer Holidays

SPS/152A+

17th May 2017

Dear Parent Greetings!

This is to inform you that -

- The School is celebrating Achievers' Day on Friday, 19th May 2017 at 9:30 a.m.
- Saturday, 20th May 2017 is planned as a Fun Day. Interesting workshops and also a Class Party will be organized for all classes.
- Extra classes for X, XI & XII will be conducted from 22nd to 26th May, 2017 from 7:30am to 11am.
- The Western Music Classes will continue from 22nd to 26th May 2017.
- Summer Holidays are from 21st May 2017 to 2nd July 2017. Holidays are a time to relax and rejuvenate but at the same time they can be utilized to learn many new things.

Students' To Do List for the Holidays:

- Watch one News Bulletin on TV regularly and read the newspaper daily to keep yourself updated. Do the newspaper based assignments given as part of the Languages Holiday HW.
- Complete the HW and revise from the Subject Worksheets / Ready Reckoner for the Periodic Test.
- Prepare for the First Periodic Test to be held from 17th July 2017. The syllabus for the same has already been shared. The date sheet is given overleaf.
- Track your physical, mental, emotional and spiritual progress and record the same in the almanac as discussed in the Morning Assembly.
- Find out more about activities related to your club.
- In keeping with the school motto "Service before Self", the students should perform
 at least two acts of kindness during the holidays. One act should be for the family and
 another for someone outside the family. Parents are requested to guide their ward
 for the same.

Some Interesting Programmes that students can attend:

- Creative Writing Workshop & Acting Workshop for Children at India Habitat Centre.
 For more information, visit: habitatprogrammes@gmail.com
- Learning English through Theatre and Stories at British Council Library. For more information, visit: https://britishcouncil.org.in
- 15th Self Defence Camp 2017 by Delhi Police. Register online at <u>www.spuwac.com</u>. For more information, call 011-26522156

(Note: If 15 students enroll for any one programme, the school will arrange for the transport.) You are requested to ensure that -

- The Holiday HW is completed under your supervision.
- A time table is planned for your ward so that time is used judiciously and productively. Please take good care of our children. So that when they come back into our fold in July, they have lots of interesting stories to share.

Regards
Shau Khekanpal
Dr (Mrs) Indu Khetarpal